
 
 

 
 

 

January 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s): 
 

I am excited to announce the start of the registration period for the 2018-2019 school 
year at the Diocese of Rochester Catholic Schools, effective February 1, 2018. In appreciation 
for the commitment of our current Catholic school families, we are thrilled to introduce the 
Family Ambassador Program. The program awards current families a $500 tuition credit for 
successfully referring a new family, and a $500 tuition credit to the new family. Additional 
information about the program can be found at www.dorschools.org/ambassador. We 
recognize that our families serve as our strongest advocates in the shared mission of 
providing an outstanding Catholic school education for the children we serve. A Catholic 
education is an investment in the future of your children.  
 

For new families considering the gift of a Catholic education for your child(ren), we 
invite you to visit a Diocese of Rochester Catholic School. Please visit our website for more 
information at www. dorschools.org or contact the following Catholic schools directly: 
 
All Saints Academy, Corning 
Holy Cross School, Charlotte 
Holy Family School, Elmira 
Seton Catholic School, Brighton 
Siena Catholic Academy, Brighton 
St. Agnes School, Avon 
St. Francis-St. Stephen School, Geneva 
St. John Neumann School, Rochester 
St. Joseph School, Auburn 

St. Joseph School, Penfield 
St. Kateri School, Irondequoit 
St. Lawrence School, Greece 
St. Louis School, Pittsford 
St. Mary’s School, Canandaigua 
St. Mary Our Mother School, Horseheads 
St. Michael School, Penn Yan 
St. Pius Tenth School, Chili 
St. Rita School, Webster

 
Our highly trained and New York State-certified faculty and staff are eager to provide 

your family with a transformative Catholic education. Our schools cherish the opportunity to 
serve your child in support of his/her spiritual, academic, and social development. We are 
grateful for your continued support and dedication to Catholic education. 
 

          May God bless you and your families, 
 
 
                 Dr. Anthony S. Cook III 

Superintendent of Catholic Schools 
 

http://www.dorschools.org/ambassador
http://www.discoverdorschools.org/

